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Pursuant to the negotiated agreement between the NYS Governor's
Office of Employees Relations and the Public Employee's Federation,
representing employees in the PS&T Services unit (NU 05), all employees who
occupy positions within the unit that are allocated or equated to grade 22
and below are eligible for overtime compensation effective October 1, 1990.

Payment of overtime is governed by the guidelines in Budget
Bulletin G-1024 (July 27, 1986) and Budget Request Transmittal Memorandum
89-5 (August 2, 1989). The calculation of overtime is described in the O0SC
Salary Manual, Part III, Pages 1-3.




